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Kate Forbes  
Deputy First Minister  
and Cabinet Secretary for Economy and Gaelic 
 
30 October 2024 
 
Dear Kate, 

Proposed National Outcomes 
 
Following your evidence session on Wednesday 9 October, the Committee 
considered the Scottish Government’s proposed revisions to the National Outcomes 
in private session. 
 
The Committee notes the proposed revisions to the National Outcomes and does not 
suggest any further changes. 
 
This letter is copied to Kenneth Gibson MSP, Convener of the Finance and Public 
Administration Committee. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Claire Baker MSP 
Convener 
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